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Mrs T Allen, Headteacher 

Ryhope Infant School Academy 

Shaftesbury Ave, Ryhope, Sunderland, SR2 0RT 

Email: info@ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk      www.ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk 

ATTENDANCE FROM 1st SEPTEMBER 2018 Overall attendance 95.1%   Target 97% 

R1 94.3%  Y1.3 95.9%  Y2.5   95.8% 

R2 93.5%  Y1.4 95.9%  Y2.6    95.2% 

Website 
You can find all letters which are sent home 

and school events on our website. 

Coastal Photography Competition 
 

We have some very talented photographers in our 
school and we had 3 winners in different categories. 

Jessica Hay 
Tess Brotchie 

Sienna Swallow 
Well done to you all from everyone in school. 

Headteacher 
 

I can’t believe the end of the school year is 
almost upon us!!  I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank everyone for making me 
feel so welcome, especially the children!!  I hope 
you all have a very safe and happy 6 weeks off 
(let’s hope the sun shines!!) and you are raring 
to go when we come back in September.  Good 
luck to all the children who are off to pastures 
new next year, your new schools are very lucky 
to have you!!! 

To everyone else, see you in September!! 

Dates for your Diary 

School breaks up Friday 19 July 2019 
School returns Wednesday 4 September 2019 

All new dates for your diary will be sent home in September.  
 

Skipping Festival 
On Wednesday 10 July we had 30 Year 2 pupils 

enter and they came away with a vast array of Gold 
& Silver Certificates!  Congratulations from 

everyone and a huge well done on your success! 

Attendance 
Well done to Y2.6 for winning the attendance 

bear.  Keep up the great work next year!!! 
100% 

Online Payments –SIMS Pay 
Any parents who require a code to set 

up your account please contact the 
school office and we will be able to 

assist you.  
 

General Information for all 
Parents/Carers 

 
School Uniform- just a reminder that you can 
order logo sweatshirts/cardigans/fleeces from 
Total Sport NE, Hendon Road, Sunderland, SR1 
2JD. We no longer sell uniform from the school 
office. 
Book Bags – these are available from the school 
office at a cost of £3.75. 
 

Year 2 visit to Seaham Marina 
The visit went ahead on Monday 15 July and a 

great fun day was had by everyone!! 

Year 2 Leavers Assembly & Performance 
Well done to everyone for your hard work to 
make this such an enjoyable and emotional 

event for everyone. 


